
Dear Suntree Families, 
 Here we are nearing the end of another school year - it seems like only yesterday I was 
writing a “Welcome to Suntree” letter. It’s amazing how quickly time passes. As I reflect on 
this past year, I am in awe of what we have accomplished . Our students have worked hard 
and mastered many new skills which will help them be successful academically, socially and in 
all other facets of life. I want to thank our families for their encouragement and support 
throughout this school year.  Parents, students, and staff working together truly make Suntree 
Elementary a great place to learn. 

 Please take a few moments to review the May testing dates listed below. It is imperative 
on testing days that your child receives plenty of rest and eats a nutritious breakfast.  
Remember, it’s always important to encourage your child to do his/her best work; and when 
something is difficult, success is achieved by working hard.  
 Please note, Friday, May 24th, is the last day of school for students. For our 6th graders 
who will not be returning in the 
fall, I wish you much success in 
your future endeavors. For the rest 
of our students, I hope you have a 
fun and relaxing summer - please 
take time to read and enjoy a good 
book! We look forward to seeing 
you in August! 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Shari Tressler 
Principal 
  

DATE SUBJECT GRADE 

Wednesday, May 1st ELA FAST TesƟng 3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th 

Thursday, May 2nd Math FAST TesƟng 3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th 

Wednesday, May 8th Science 5th 

Wednesday, May 10th Math K, 1st, 2nd 

Monday, May 13th iReady 3rd 

Tuesday, May 14th iReady 3rd 

Monday, May 6th iReady K, 1st, 2nd 

Tuesday, May 7th iReady K, 1st, 2nd 

Wednesday, May 8th iReady K, 1st, 2nd 

Thursday, May 9th iReady K, 1st, 2nd 

Friday, May 9th iReady K, 1st, 2nd 

Wednesday, May 15th iReady 3rd 

Thursday, May 16th iReady 3rd 

Friday, May 16th iReady 3rd 

 



 A big thank you to our Business Partners who 
have helped make this a successful year at  
Suntree Elementary. A special shout out to the  
following businesses who have gone above and 
beyond: 

A huge shout out to our 2023-2024 Business  
Partner of the Year. 
           Genna Pizza 
We appreciate your continued support and multiple 
donations of food, gift cards, and sponsorships! 

Renee the Attorney 
Dunkin Donuts (Suntree) 
Kona Ice (Central Brevard) 
Community Credit Union 
Texas Roadhouse (Viera) 

Our partnerships work together to 
grow businesses while supporting  
students, families and staff.  If you 
own a business, or know of someone 
who owns a business, and would like 
to become part of our Business  
Partnership In Education program, 
please reach out to Sara Bascle or 
Angie Knopf at Suntree Elementary. 
(321-242-6480) Thank you again for 
your continued support in making 
Suntree Elementary shine! 

 

THANK YOU to our Suntree families for  
supporting the “Pop Into A Good Book” 
Scholastic Book Fair - it was a success!! 

3rd Graders will be celebrating reading 
across the genres with the Genre BINGO 
Reading Celebration on Friday, May 3rd. 
BINGO boards were given to students in 
January. Students who completed the 

challenge at home need to return their 
cards to their teachers no later than  

May 1st to be included in the celebration. 

As we near the end of the school year,  
students are asked to return all library 

books no later than Wednesday, May 15th 
so that inventory can begin. The last day 

for student checkouts will be Friday,  
May 10th. Books not returned by  

May 15th will be marked “lost” and  
students will be assessed a  

replacement cost. 

 

Friday, May 17th - 5:00pm 



 

Congratulations to…. 

Noah C., Isla G., Kate V., and 

Piper J. for representing Suntree 

Elementary at the School Board 

Virtual Art Show! 

 

Our final SAC 
meeƟng of the 

year will be held 
on May 16th.  
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Due to Testing  
No Parent Lunch on May 1st, 8th, and 15th 

  

 

SPIRIT NIGHTS 

 

Friday, May 24th is the 
last day of school. 
Please note:  
Wednesday, May 22nd; 

Thursday, May 23rd; and Friday, May 24th 
are all early dismissal days! 



 

June 3rd through July 26th 

Mon.-Thurs. - 7:00am-3:00pm 

The office will be closed on Fridays. 

We will return to normal office hours  
beginning the week of July 29th 

 

2024-25 School Year 

First Day of School for  
Grades 1st-6th: 

Monday, August 12th 

First Day of School for  
Kindergarten: 

Thursday , August 15th 

The complete school year  
calendar can by found on the 

BPS website. 

Suntree OrientaƟon info will 
be sent to you at a  

later date. 


